
ORIGINAL 


Southeastern Services, Inc. 

June 9, 1999 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Fl. 32399 

RE: DOCKET NO: 990690-TP 

Dear Records and Reporting: 

This letter is official notice that Southeastern Services, Inc. waives it right to have a 
determination by the Florida Public Service Commission within the alloted 120 day time frame. 
It is my understanding that the hearing in the above referenced case is scheduled for October 7, 
1999, and should be on the agenda for November 16, 1999. 

Therefore; Southeastern Services, Inc. is fully agreeable to working within the time frames 
suggested for completion of this process. Should you have any questions, call me at 
904-259-8600. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Woods 

President 


cc: file 
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